
Dear members of the Senate Inquiry Committee into extreme weather events,

As an Australian citizen I am deeply concerned on the increasing frequency 
and calibre of extreme weather events.

These events catalyse the scientifically undeniable impacts of climate change 
across our Earth.

Consequently, I want this Inquiry to comprehensively scrutinise Australia's 
preparedness to such events. Such events damage lives, human and animal, and 
infrastucture, and it is a dereliction of duty if methods of improvement are 
not sought.

Moreover, stronger action to promote renewable energy source use and 
greenhouse gas emission reduction must be underscored in any recommendation.

A concerned citizen,

David Chang




